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JULY MEETING REPORT. 
There was an enthusiastic audience at the July Meeting of the Society when 

Don Taggert, President of the St.Kilda Historical Society presented a most interest— 
ing set of slides with commentary entitled 'St.Kilda's Hey—Boy'. St.Kilda, because 
of jS  beach attraction, has been visited by most of us over the years, This made 
the scenes of earlier St.Kilda easier to appreciate, although some of the slides 
went back over 100 years. A memorable evening for which we thank Don Taggert 
most sincerely. 

NEW MEMBERS. 
We welcome the following to the Society - 

Mrs. M. Robinson 
Mr. & Mrs. R. Ballantyne 
Mrs. P. Kun 
Mrs. P. Borton. 

PAPERS RECEIVED. 

We thank Betty Snowball and Kathleen Meehan for further material on 
schools and chueches in Caulfield, 

CAULFIELD'S NE'J STREET SIGNS 

The installation of new street signs throughout the city appears now to 
have been completed, white on green, showing the Street name, City and postal 
district number, they are quite visible at night in the beam of car headlights or 
street lights. We understand Caulfield is one of the first municipalities to use 
this type of street sign. They are certainly superior to the former painted black 
on white signs. 

GOVERNOR—GENERAL's VISIT. 

The Governor—General of Australia, Sir Zelman Cowen, paid an official visit 
to the City of Caulfield on Friday, August 4th 1978. 

Earlier on this day, the Freedom of Entry into the City was granted by the 
Mayor, Cr. Geoff Patience, to the Third Ordnance Services at a Ceremony in the 
Caulfield Park. The Ordnance Unit then marched down Hawthorn Rd. to the Town Hall. 

The Governor—General's tour of the City was follwwed by a Civic Reception 
at the Town Hall and a Dinner with the Council. 

ANNUAL MEETING. 

The Annual Meeting of the Society will be held at the Old P.O. (opp. the 
Town 1-lull) Hawthorn Rd. at 8 pm. on Wednesday, Sept. 20th. 

Nominations for office bearers and committee must be in the hands of the 
Act./Secretary before the meeting is opened. Mr. Peter i,lurray, who is writing 
the History of Caulfield, will talk to us. All members and other interested people 
are warmly invited to attend. A 'cuppa' will be served at the conclusion of the 
meeting. 

ubsc ript ions 
Subscriptions for the year 1978-9 are now due - Single $3, Family $5. 

You may tear off this slip and send with your sub. 

Name . ............. 
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